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Fun4All go ‘spare’ at skittles !  

 

Registered Charity 1152293 

 

Chippenham-based charity Fun4All, which aims to give Carers and those they Care For a break, 

continued its programme of activities when a group of members enjoyed a Skittles and conversation event 

at The Buzby Club in Cocklebury Road.   

 

After a Fish and Chip lunch they were divided into two teams and battle commenced.  Several members were 

reliving their past as they had not played skittles for over 20 years and thoroughly enjoyed trying out their long 

lost skills.  One member, Rod, surprised everyone by scoring a 13 spare which resulted in lots of shouting and 

applause.   

 

Everyone had a great time and could well result in this event being repeated next year.  

On 29
th

 June we hold one of our programme highlights, a 2 hour Canal Trip launching from Devizes, 

with a fish and chip lunch on board. 39 members have signed up for this outing at the fantastic cost 

of just £5.00. We hope the sun shines for us.!! 

We welcome enquiries from anyone who is a Carer 24/7 and are in need of a break.  You would be made very 

welcome to join in with our monthly events which are put on at minimal cost in the Rotary Hall, Station Hill, 

Chippenham.  Please contact 01249 654390 for further information or visit our Website fun4all.org.uk 
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PRESS RELEASE ENDS       

 

Editors Notes :   For further details please contact Muriel Richards  via e-mail chair@fun4all.org.uk  or 

Telephone 01249 660010       


